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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 
this month:  

 Alec Davis 
 Seton France 
 Joel Nodell 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy work anniversary to the 
following Mirmil Team members: 

 Everton Fagan – 2 years 
 Tim Genereaux – 29 years 
 Lauren Moher – 1 year 
 John Tietze – 1 year 
 Sam Trotter – 6 years  

Thank you for all that you do! 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

OUR NEXT EMPLOYEE 
LUNCH WILL BE 

NOVEMBER 15TH.  

JOB UPDATE 

22024 ENERGY PLAZA – We are almost done with the floors we have dimensions for 
but there is more work coming up 
22018-WISCONSIN-We are continuing to work through some large cards, but the 
Entry Panels are finished 
22016-INTERCONTINENTAL/SAN ANTONIO – The customer wants to delay delivery by 
a couple of weeks and that will give us a chance to get ahead of the work 
23007-TOWN HOLLYWOOD – Delivery on these starts November 3 and we just got 
dimensions 
230016-HARRAH’S- These start shipping at the end of November and carry through to 
March of next year.  Good news is that we have some of these cards already 
wrapped in shipping. Good job! 
22011,22012 & 22013 – Great job on completing these two shipments! And great 
feedback on your work from the customer. 
 
We have other jobs in the works, but we probably won’t hear much about them until 

the end of the year.  There will be a lot of work to go around. 
Thanks for everybody’s help. As always – If you want to work any OT – Let Joel know 

when you’re available.  
 

CAMPBELLFORD SANTA CLAUS 
PARADE 

Please let Sam know ASAP if you 
are interested in partaking in 
decorating a float and being in this 
years Santa Claus Parade. It will be 
taking place on Saturday 
November 25th. 



 

 

JOINT HEALTH AND SAFETY COMMITTEE VOTE 

Those who may be interested in becoming part of the Joint Health and Safety 
Committee, please see Sam. We are looking to solidify potential members for the 

vote. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
WHERE: QUINTE BOWL, BELLEVILLE – 17 ROY BOULEVARD 

WHEN: FRIDAY DECEMBER 1ST AT 6-9 P.M. 

PLEASE R.S.V.P TO SAM BY WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 22ND. 
SPOUSES AND KIDS ARE WELCOME. 

PIZZA AND DRINKS WILL BE PROVIDED. 

LET’S BOWL!! 

 


